
RADIO STATION 1000 Watts - 1050 Kc. 

COLUMBUS, MISSISSIPPI 

May 6, 1957 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RD 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I regret that we are so long in acknowledging 
your reception of our DX on March 28, 1957. 
We have had a change in ownership during the 

Month of March and we have been rather snowed 
under with a number of things. However, this 

letter ,is to acknowledge receipt of your 
notification that you received us. 

We feel like we would have done a lot better 
had we used a complete program of Hawaiian 
Music. From the reports, our Band Music faded 
badly and that is when XEG and other stations 
came through us. 

Again, many thanks, 

"THE VOICE AND CHOICE 
OF THE 

NEW SOUTH" 

Sincerely, 

17,TAALDRIDGE-22 
lief Engineer 


